SC State Firefighter’s Association
Executive Committee
Conference Call of February 7, 2017

Minutes

Present on the call were: Skip Hannon, Joe Palmer, Keith Minick, Charlie King, Kyle Minick, Tony
Dicks, Tommy Norris, Jason Pope, Dennis Ray, Greg Bulanow, Tres Atkinson, Mike Norket,
Marquis Solomon.

The conference call was brought to order by President Hannon at 9:03.

Joe offered a summary of recent developments with regards to the State Fire Marshal vacancies
and conversations surrounding the Division of Fire and Life Safety.

Tres Atkinson made a motion to rescind a motion which he made at the Executive Committee
meeting of January 28, 2017. Seconded by Tommy Norris. The motion was approved
unanimously.

Further discussion was held as to the Associations direction moving forward.

President Hannon has established an adhoc committee of the President, Immediate Past
President, the four vice Presidents, and the Training and Education Chair to vet candidates for
the position of State Fire Marshal as the Association becomes aware of them.

The group expressed, without motion, the need to develop and present legislative options on
strengthening the oversight of Mobilization and the Fire Academy as part of the larger overhaul

plan for the Division of Fire and Life Safety.

The call was adjourned at 9:30.



